2nd Annual St. Benedict and St. Pius Filipino American Celebration

Please join us on Sunday, October 27, 2024

Bishop Ricken has requested that there be a monthly Filipino

Community Mass in our Diocese. St. Benedict will host the first Filipino Mass.
This will be the day of the first Mass and Mass will begin at 3:00PM.

All are invited to attend.

The monthly Filipino Mass will rotate parishes each month
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After Mass Come to the St. Benedict Lower Hall

(For those who have difficulty with stairs, please park in the back of the Church)
Come, Meet and Enjoy an Evening with our Filipino Priests and Parishioners
Come and Enjoy Filipino Cuisine prepared by the Filipino Priests
Bring a Dish to Pass
All Families from Both Parishes are Invited

Free Will Donation

4:00PM-Social-Appetizers and Drinks
4:15PM-Opening Prayer & Introduction of Filipino Priests
4:30PM-Dinner is Served
Followed by: KARAOKE!! Provided by our Filipino Priests

Please RSVP by Monday, October 21st to the Parish Office 920-434-2024 with
how many are attending and what you are bringing to pass

Hope you will join us for this FUN evening!!!!




